Thank you for your enquiry with regard to the number of under crewed shifts at wholetime stations and the percentage of availability for retained stations for the years 2013/14, 2014/15 and 2015/16.

Please find attached a link to a report that was presented to the Fire Authority’s Audit and Performance Monitoring Committee on wholetime and retained availability.

https://www.shropshirefire.gov.uk/sites/default/files/14b-wt-rds-perf-monitoring-oct-to-dec-15.pdf

This is the last report to committee but similar quarterly reports for the timeframe requested can be found on our website that were also presented to the Audit and Performance Monitoring Committee.  Please follow the attached link to site and select the committee and year, to see the reports to each meeting.

https://www.shropshirefire.gov.uk/managing-service/fra/meetings?field_meet_category_tid=All&field_meet_date_value%5Bvalue%5D%5Byear%5D=2016&=Apply

I have also attached 6 spreadsheets (2 for each of the years) that show the percentage of time each retained station was available with a crew of 3 and a crew of 4.
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